
Brighton Secondary  School 

PNG Expedition June 2020 & Nepal Expedition Nov/Dec 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Brighton Secondary School is excited to announce the launch of two the PNG Expedition departing in June 2020 and 
the Nepal Expedition departing in late Nov/Dec 2020! Open to all current Year 9  and 10 students, these once in a 
lifetime Expeditions will give your son/daughter the opportunity to embrace the world beyond the classroom whilst 
developing skills of leadership, resilience and mindfulness.  

PNG & Nepal Expedition Highlights! 

• Contribute to a sustainable, hands-on community service project aligned with the UN Global Goals
• Participate in an adventurous team trek through stunning scenery that is off the beaten track
• Explore the historical Kokoda Track in PNG or see the colourful markets of Kathmandu in Nepal

I would like to invite you and your son/daughter to a dedicated presentation where we will discuss the Expedition and 
its benefits, the pre-departure program, safety and back-up procedures, fundraising support and answer any questions 
you have about this unique and rewarding educational opportunity. 

Thursday 22 August 2019, 6.00pm – 7.00pm
Brighton Secondary School-Theatre 

PLEASE REGISTER FOR THE INFORMATION EVENING VIA THE LINK BELOW: 

www.tinyurl.com/BrightonExpeditions

What do students gain? 
An Antipodeans Expedition is first and foremost ‘student-led’. Facilitated by a highly qualified Antipodeans Leader, 
students are encouraged to work together to manage the  team budget, accommodation, transport and meals 
throughout their journey. This drives students to make real-world decisions, take responsibility for their actions; and in 
the process, develop vital life skills. Guided by an expert support team and leader, students gain a true appreciation of 
their host country, learn to work together as a team, become ‘global citizens’ and of course, have the time of their young 
lives! 

About Antipodeans 
The Expedition is managed by student travel specialists, Antipodeans, who bring over 27 years’ experience in conducting 
high school Expeditions through 30+ developing countries. You can read more about Antipodeans’  Expeditions online at: 
www.antipodeans.com.au

Rewarding, hands-on community service projects are the central focus of this Expedition. Antipodeans’ carefully selected 
projects are sustainable and safe, provide local employment and are created in consultation with local communities, 
many of whom have been working with Antipodeans for a number of years. 

This is truly a once in a lifetime experience that we encourage you to find out more about! If you have any difficulty 
registering for the event, please don’t hesitate to contact us using the details below.  

Warm regards, 

Brighton Secondary School  
Nicola Martin- nicola.martin@brighton.sa.edu.au 
Assistant Principal

Antipodeans 
Elise Ramirez - elise@antipodeans.com.au 
Program Development Manager 

tinyurl.com/HenleyExped2020



